FICCI comments on the appointment of Dr. Urjit Patel as Governor, RBI

New Delhi, 20 August 2016: “FICCI welcomes appointment of Dr Urjit Patel as Governor, RBI. He
Is the architect of the current monetary policy stance focussing on inflation and being part of team
RBI with current governor will also ensure continuity of ongoing initiatives launched at RBI in
recent times”, said Mr. Harshavardhan Neotia, President, FICCI.

“We are confident that RBI and economy will gain tremendously from Dr Patel's experience in both
private and public sector”, added Mr. Neotia.
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